
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Thursday 23rd January 2025 

 Year 1 Neil Armstrong Workshop 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to offer our Year 1 children the opportunity to experience a Neil Armstrong workshop this 
half term on Tuesday 4th February for classes 4 and 5 and on Wednesday 5th February for class 6 to help 
bring the history curriculum alive. 
 
As part of the history curriculum, Year 1 will be learning all about the lives of significant individuals and how 
explorers have changed the world. We are therefore offering the children chance to take part in the ‘Delve into 
History’ workshop where they will be able to discover how Neil Armstrong turned his dreams as a young boy 
into reality by becoming a pilot and making history as the ‘first man to walk on the moon’. As this workshop will 
take place in school and within the school day, the children will be required to wear their usual school uniform. 
 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child to cover the cost of the visit. Payment can be 
made online via our ParentmailPMX system, and we kindly ask that this, along with the signed permission slip 
is returned by Monday 3rd February. Without contributions from parents, the impact on the school budget would 
be significant and reduce the amount of money available to support other areas of your child’s learning and we 
would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs A Cleary  
Year 1 Lead 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Year 1 Neil Armstrong Workshop 
 
 

Please use the link below to give permission for your child to take part –  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/H3NtfRY4PD 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/H3NtfRY4PD

